
 

 

 

October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The Headteachers of our schools have received several letters from parents and carers 
regarding the COVID 19 Vaccination Programme. 
 
As a Trust we would be grateful if such letters and any questions, opinions or statements 
could be sent to the body responsible at Mersey Care NHS Foundation Trust, Sefton 
Immunisation Team, 1st Floor Switch House, Northern Perimeter Road, Liverpool L30 7PT.   
 
Our schools have no opinion on the vaccines and are not advising students or parents in 
relation to it. Trust schools recognise that students and parents will make their own decisions 
which will be accepted and respected. All students will be encouraged to be tolerant of each 
other’s decision and any student that feels pressurised by anyone including their peers to 
make a decision against their judgement, should notify the school and if it is found to be the 
case the school will take appropriate action under the remit of its Behaviour Policy. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter and I hope your child has made a successful 
start to the academic year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Ian Raikes 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


